
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our office policy for new patients requires an initial consultation with 
Dr. Molly Rossknecht, a neurologist who completed a Fellowship in 
Headache and has been with our practice for over 4 years. She is 
known for her expertise as a Neurologist/Headache Specialist and her 
exceptional bedside manner. 

 
The OC Migraine & Wellness Center, previously directed by Dr. 
Hutchinson, continues its commitment to providing excellent patient 
care. Dr. Hutchinson, the previous Founder & Director, established a 
legacy of excellence since the center's founding in 2007. Although 
Dr. Hutchinson is no longer with us, her recommended approach 
remains integral to our practice. 

 
We encourage all new patients to schedule their initial consultation 
with Dr. Molly Rossknecht. Appointments are typically available 
within 2-3 weeks. Dr. Rossknecht is adept at addressing hormonal 
issues that may affect migraines and will provide a comprehensive 
evaluation during your visit. If necessary, she will coordinate with 
our team of specialists for any complex issues that require further 
expertise. 

 
If you have any questions about our new patient policy, please feel 
free to email us at info@ocmigraine.org or call us at 949-861-8717. 
We are here to assist you and look forward to contributing to your 
well-being. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
The Team at OC Migraine & Wellness Center 
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